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First Hmong TV news show in Wisconsin  
 
 
Alderman Cavalier Johnson is thrilled to announce a monumental event in the Hmong community—the 
first ever Hmong TV news show in Wisconsin. The Hmong Wisconsin Chamber of Commerce says the 
program will be called NyobZoo Milwaukee TV, and will be a chamber member.  
 
NyobZoo Milwaukee TV will air every Friday at 11:30 p.m. with encores on Saturday mornings at 7:30 
a.m. locally on channel 38.1. The show can be accessed on DirectTV on channel 38 and on 
Spectrum on channel 807. 
 
Alderman Johnson says, “We have a strong and proud Hmong community, and this will be a wonderful 
way to stay connected with our Hmong residents.”  
 
This Friday September 1 at 11:30 p.m. will be the first broadcast.  
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